
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear brothers and sisters, 
 
As the situation in Europe and around the world is finally stabilizing, we are very 
pleased to confirm and once again announce the first-ever live Central and Eastern 
European Summer HARP Workshop in Glanów! With less than two months left until 
the event we would like to share some important information with all those who have 
already saved their spots and those who are still thinking about joining us. 
 
Date: 2nd – 8th August, 2021 
Place: Glanów workshop center, Poland 
Age group: 13 – 18 
Workshop language: English 
Workshop fee: 
 Early birds: 130 EUR (those registering until June 27th) 
 Standard: 145 EUR 
Registration deadline: July 20th 
 
The motto of the workshop will be “Ingredients for Change” and the ingredients we will 
be talking about are based on our Family Pledge. The program consists of education 
on practices that positively influence both our life of faith and attitude towards our 
everyday life – talks and testimonies will be given by both first and second generation 
staff members. 
 
This is an opportunity for blessed children to participate in discussions, challenges and 
various other activities that can help them realize their individual truths and build a 
faith that will stay strong and authentic throughout their lives. This is also an 
opportunity for us to bond through team building activities, games and the long-
awaited fun. 
 
Registration process: 
 
1. Register online here: http://bit.ly/HARPsummer2021 
2. You will receive an automatic reply to the email address provided by you on the 

registration form. You can check that your registration went through. Please check 
your email including the SPAM folder. 
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3. We will send you a confirmation email by 6th July with further information to the 
same address provided at the registration. We anticipate that international travel 
options will become clearer by then. 

4. Please wait for the confirmation email before booking your travel! 
5. We will send out up-to-date information through the official channels by 5th July at 

the latest. 
 
Travel info  
Arrival: on 2nd August by 19:00 to Glanów 
Departure: on 8th August from 11:00 from Glanów 
More info on travel details later after the registration deadline is over. 
 
COVID-19 info: 
Please note that Poland has opened its borders within the European Union for free 
travel for citizens of the European Union who can provide a proof for at least one of 
the following: 

• Has been fully vaccinated with one of the EU approved vaccines; 
• Received a negative test result, PCR or rapid antigen (NOT antibody), no later 

than 48 hours upon entry; 
• Recovered from COVID-19 in the past 6 months. 

This means that in order to come to the workshop, we also require you to have proof 
for one of the above mentioned requirements. 
 
As there are many practical details to take care of, we ask you to send all the 
correspondence, including questions and application for the workshop, to the 
organizing team using the e-mail address glanow.ws@gmail.com. 
 
Please, pass this invitation to all who may be interested. 
 
On behalf of the organizing team, 
Ola Brzyska, Andranik Karagezian, Sandra Skrodzki, Ania Duran 
 


